
PHS students are coming to PPS on Friday
mornings as part of their “Friday Fun
Squad” to greet students and get them
excited about the day! This makes smiles
all around!

The PPS Book Parade was as adorable as
ever! Students dressed up as their favorite
character and paraded around the school
with their accompanied book! If you
missed it, check out the division’s
Facebook page for the recording.

The PPS PTO is doing wonderful things
including a Read-a-Thon, BINGO Night,
and a Bag-It Book distribution next month.
A HUGE thanks to our PTO!

PES held their annual Veterans Day
Breakfast to honor the loved ones of PES
students who have and are currently
serving our country. There were over 115
people in attendance!

The PES Book Fair will be November 27 -
December 1 with Family Night being
November 30th from 5-7pm. 

PES Positive Office Referrals continue to be
off the chart! Our students are doing an
excellent job at being respectful,
responsible, and resourceful!

The PMS Bull-tique continues to be a huge hit
with students (as seen above). This positive
incentive program is seeing great results!

Congratulations to Elizabeth Allsbrook, Kendal
Engleka, and Hunter Smoker for being the PMS
November Golden Bulls of the Month!

PMS is excited about their upcoming 8th grade
field trip to Washington D.C.! They will visit
several memorials, the National Museum of
American Museum and the Museum of Natural
History.

The PMS Book Fair November 27-December 1
with the Family Night being on November 30th
from 5-7pm.

The PHS One Lunch program continues to be a
huge success with more offerings for students.
Today, there was an opportunity to hear from
an alumni speaker about their experience in
Paraguay and the Peace Corp!

Psychology and various health and medical
science classes got to hear from a guest
speaker about psychology, resilience, and
sports mental performance and
enhancement. This was another great
collaboration between classes for real-life
application!

Winter activities are just beginning with a solid
close for field hockey, volleyball, golf,
cheerleading, sailing, marching band, One Act
Competition Team, and cross country. Our
football team continues on into regionals!
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Save the Date

Nov 15 - Half Day for Students /
Collaboration Day for Staff

Nov 22-24 No School / 
Thanksgiving Break

PPS IPOP has a few openings for
their 3 year old program. Check
out their website for more
information and the application:
pps.poquoson.k12.va.us/our-
school/ipop

The SEAC committee threw an
amazing Paint Night with 54
people in attendance! Thank you
to everyone for help in
coordinating and for joining in on  
the fun!

Don’t forget to complete your
Federal Impact Aid form in
ParentSquare - for each student.
The data derived from this brief
survey brings in significant funding
for our school division! 

PCPS is grateful for the many
volunteers who are in our buildings
on a regular basis! If you haven’t
applied to be a volunteer yet,
please reach out to your student’s
school to get started!


